
 

2018-2019 Carpool Information 
 
If you are interested in carpooling for the 2018-2019 school year, please complete this form and 
return it via email to Scott Glenn at glennscott@minnehahaacademy.net.  Please remember to 
include your email address.  In mid-July you will receive a list of other families in your area who 
have also submitted this form.  With this information you may coordinate your specific carpooling 
schedule.  If you have any questions please contact Scott Glenn at (612) 728-7798 or by email at 
glennscott@minnehahaacademy.net.   

 
 

MINNEHAHA ACADEMY 
2018-2019 CARPOOL INFORMATION FORM 

 
 

Parent Name ______________________________________  Phone __________________________ 
 
Address   ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
    (city/state/zip) 
 
Email _____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
List Students below: 
 
Name _______________________________________________ Grade (2015-16) ______________  

Name _______________________________________________ Grade (2015-16) ______________  

Name _______________________________________________ Grade (2015-16) ______________  
 

PLEASE CHECK THE DAYS AND TIMES YOU WOULD LIKE TO CARPOOL: 
  

 Monday  Tuesday   Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

AM AM AM AM AM 

PM PM PM PM PM 

 
Are you able to participate in driving?  ___ YES     ___ NO 

If yes, how many children (besides your own) are you able to transport? _________ 
 

For Office Use Only 

RETURN THIS FORM ONLY IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN 

CARPOOLING FOR THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR! 
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